
1

Cathie Knight

From: Gregory Knight [Gregory.Knight@jemena.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 23 June 2016 4:37 PM
To: Cathie Knight
Subject: RE: Mt Vincent Road, East Maitland

Cathie, 
           There is a 50mm main in Woodrow Way which would be the closest point of 

connection, a mains extension would be required but I believe gas could be made available to 
this proposal without any issues. 

 
Your application should be through our portal as detailed below 

 

 
 
Regards Greg 

 

Greg Knight 
Network Development Manager 

Jemena 
PO Box 8212 Tumbi Umbi NSW 2261  

0402 060 241 
greg.knight@jemena.com.au | www.jemena.com.au 

 

 

 

From: Cathie Knight [mailto:CathieK@acmlandmark.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 23 June 2016 3:54 PM 

To: Gregory Knight 
Subject: Mt Vincent Road, East Maitland 

 

RE:  LOT 42, DP 846326 & LOT 8, DP 855275 – MT VINCENT ROAD & WILTON DRIVE, EAST MAITLAND 

 

Greg, 

 

Our client is proposing a seniors living development at the above location (concept plan attached). 

 

I note the location of 32mm gas main to the west of Lot 8 in Wilton Drive and a 100mm pressure main in Mt Vincent 

Road opposite Wilton Drive. 

 

Is it possible to connect through Lot 8 along Wilton Drive to the site? 

 

Preliminary advice only at this stage. 

 Many Thanks  
Mark Leek 
 


